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My dear Sir Arthur :

In reply to your letter of May 6th, I 
beg to say that I am fully intending to be pre­
sent at the Centenary Meeting of the British 
Association, and appreciate most highly the offer 
of the subvention mentioned in your letter.

As I intimated the other day, I am to 
have the pleasure of being the guest of Professor 
A. W. Hill, Director of the Kew Gardens, while 
attending the Meeting.
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Yours faithfully,
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